
From: Claire Berry [mailto:cberry@northampton.gov.uk]  
Sent: 13 March 2017 15:44 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
 
Subject: Oxfordshire Minerals & Waste Local Plan Part 1 Core Strategy Proposed 
Modifications & SA Consultation - Northampton Borough Council Response 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Thank you for consulting Northampton Borough Council on the Oxfordshire Minerals 
& Waste Local Plan Part 1 Core Strategy Proposed Main Modifications & 
Sustainability Report Consultation. 
 
I confirm that Northampton Borough Council has no comments on the above 
comments. 
 
Regards 
 
Claire Berry. 
 
Planning Policy & Heritage Manager 
Regeneration, Enterprise & Planning 
Northampton Borough Council 
Guildhall 
St Giles Square 
Northampton 
NN1 1DE 
 
Tel. 01604 838030 
E-mail: cberry@northampton.gov.uk 
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